

The Patriot Battalion Wants YOU









The Army JROTC Patriot Battalion invites you to join us for the 2022 Fish camp
We will begin at 8:30 AM and end at 12 PM

June 6th-June 9th at Veterans Memorial High School on the JROTC drill pad. We will fill out

emergency contact information and begin our inbrief at 9 AM.

Please wear an appropriate pair of shorts and a white T-shirt.

Points of contacts will be the Lieutenant Colonel John Baker jbaker@judsonisd.org or 210-580-4450, or Sergeant First Class Karen Hudson khudson@judsonisd.org or 830-444-0504. Contact number is 210-619-0220.



The Patriot Battalion Wants YOU









The Army JROTC Patriot Battalion invites you to join us for the 2022 Fish camp

We will begin at 8:30 AM and end at 12 PM
June 6th-June 9th at Veterans Memorial High School
on the JROTC drill pad. We will fill out emergency
contact information and begin our inbrief at 9 AM.
Please wear an appropriate pair of shorts and a white
T-shirt.

Points of contacts will be the Lieutenant Colonel John Baker jbaker@judsonisd.org or 210-580-4450, or Sergeant First Class Karen Hudson khudson@judsonisd.org or 830-444-0504. Contact number is 210-619-0220.